
3001 Forest Ridge Drive ~ P.O. Box 210338 ~ Bedford, TX  76095  ~ Phone: 817-685-6751 ~ Fax: 817-571-7714 ~  Email: preschool@sttimothy-cpc.org 

From Our Director, Ms. Christina Dates to Remember 
 

1st 
Tuition Due 

1st Summer Payment Due 
 

2nd 
CLOSED  

GOOD FRIDAY 
Happy Easter! 

 
5th-9th 

SPIRIT WEEK 
WEAR YELLOW 

 
15th and 30th 

SPIRIT DAY 
Wear School Shirt 

 
26th - 30th 

FUNdraiser Week 
 

May 3rd-7th 
Teacher Appreciation 

Week 
 

Stock the Shelves For NEED 
Our "Stock the Shelves for NEED" campaign 
was a huge success, thanks to your 
generosity! Working together, we filled 
three bins plus several additional sacks to 
overflowing! The church prayed over the 
donations and Pastor Dave blessed them. 
The church also donated a check along 
with the items. NEED was very grateful for 
the items and the money! Thank you for 
supporting this ministry and your 
community!  

Chapel Time 
April Memory Verse: “And this is the promise that He has promised us-
eternal life!” 1 John 2:25 
In chapel this month, we will be back in the OT for a few days talking 
about favorite Bible friends like boy King Josiah, Queen Esther, and 
Daniel. Then we’ll move back to the NT and talk about the real reason 
for Easter—Jesus! He is Risen! 

I am looking forward to all of our fun 
spring events! Our teachers are putting 
together some very fun projects and 
activities for the children to do as we 
wind down the year!   
We will also be having a virtual 
“FUNdraiser Week” later this month! We 
are so glad you are all part of our St. 
Timothy family.  Thank you for giving us 
the opportunity to care for your precious 
children!  
Blessings,  
Ms. Christina 

Teacher Appreciation 
We love our teachers so much, and we 
know that you do to!  We would like to 
honor them during Teacher Appreciation 
Week which is scheduled for May 3rd—
7th. Teachers will be receiving special 
goodies during the week and have a 
special luncheon on Thursday, May 6th. 
We will have donation jars at each check 
in station if you’d like to make a donation 
toward the treats and lunch.  We also 
have  “Teacher Favorites” information we 
can provide if you would like ideas to give 
your child’s teachers a little something 
extra. As always, we greatly appreciate 
your support of our preschool staff! 

Silent Auction Donations 
If you own or frequent a business that 
can make a donation, please bring it to 
the office and we can get you a tax 
donation letter. Examples of items that 
have been donated include gift baskets, 
gift cards, event tickets, beauty 
products, and autographed sports 
memorabilia. Please turn in donations to 
the preschool office by Tuesday, April 
20th. Thank you for your  generosity and 
support of our preschool! 
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$35,/����� 

Virtual FUNdraiser Week 
Our FUNdraiser week will be April 26th—
30th.  This fun week will include a silent 
auction with projects, baskets and dona-
tions, fun teacher challenges, class activi-
ties, a restaurant spirit night and 
more!  This fundraiser will go towards 
maintenance and upkeep for our play-
grounds surface.  Watch for more details as 
we get closer!   Drive-By Food Drive 

St. Timothy will host a drive-
by food drive on Saturday, 
April 10th from 9:00 am to 
noon.  You can pull in the 
parking lot and drop off 
donations.  All donations 
will be taken to NEED. 



$35,/����� 
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GOOD FRIDAY 

 
CLOSED 
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